
What’s Happening @ SHES (week of December 2) 

 

Upcoming dates 

Dec 2-6 Book Fair 
Dec 9-18 Food drive 
Dec 5  PD / Progress Conversations 1-3 and 6-8 
Dec 9-10 Gift Wrap Event 
Dec 16-20 Spirit week 
Dec 16 Concert: Grades 4 &5 
Dec 17 Concert: Grades: 3 & 4 
Dec 18 Concert Grades: Primary & 1 
Dec 20  Last day of school for 2024 
Dec 25 First Day of Hanukkah 
  Christmas day 
Dec 26 Kwanzaa 
Jan 2  PD Day for staff: no school for students 
Jan 3  First day back at school for students 
 

1. Report cards will be sent out electronically later this afternoon. If you do not see an 
email from EduPost, please be sure to check your junk or spam folder. 
 

2. Progress Conferences will be taking place next Thursday, December 5th in the 
afternoon and evening.  Teachers are participating in PD in the morning, 
therefore there is no school for students on this day. 

We are using School Interviews online interview scheduler to book 
appointments.  The online scheduling program is live until tomorrow at 8:30 am.  
Please visit the following link: https://schoolinterviews.ca/code/req5d   to sign 
up for an interview time.   

 

3. Ordering for the next round of school lunches will close tomorrow at noon. This 
covers lunches for the period of December 9-20.  Please note that the ordering 
window for the first two weeks of school will be from December 13-18. 

 

 

4. Thank you to everyone that has brought in donations for our gift wrap event, 

we will be accepting donations until this Thursday so please keep them coming 

https://schoolinterviews.ca/code/req5d


We need lots of volunteers to help the younger kids shop and assist with 

wrapping gifts for all grade levels. If you are interested in volunteering, please 

check out our sign-up page for more information.  

 

https://links.signup.com/?ref=R3MAAAI9JKTfLo_zy2wB1g1aq0L_vfiYAQAAAEN

iDsdeDQ4pZD5gFyi9g0E9vmj0ubWy5jf8uY_o6dQohkTABnHNgM-

i8xZnhqHYx2M83EFDw1NITjo-

aRUoX8mgEPaoc3gqYNIADp2TunIxv9jCeUOw_a3W8GGiQcKXO-

KzmTEsggGikm6vQMBC9rcm2STTolByqRUWR_S9I-cjrutQ5CrHpVK4zlhLQRMC-

ECdVZQv9Gt_LI6TISHGndY 

 

If you have any questions, please reach out to the PTO 

at sackvilleheights.pto@gmail.com 

 

Please find attached a schedule for classes to visit the Gift Wrap next week: 

 

5. We’re thrilled to announce our plans for Spirit Week during the final week of school 
in December! 

 

6. It’s time for our annual food drive! From December 9th to 18th, we will be 
collecting non-perishable food items to support Freedom Kitchen. This year, 
we’re adding a fun twist with a class contest! The class that brings in the most 
food will win a pizza party on December 19th. Thank you for joining us in 
supporting our community! 
 
 

7. The Sackville Public Library is hosting a get-together for the community on 
December 18th. 
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